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The Money Raised So Far This Term Has Contributed Towards:

✓ Class 'wish list' budgets for every year group to spend   
 on anything they want to enhance their topics
  
✓ EYFS and KS1 phonetically decodable guided reading   
 books and eBooks for home readers
   
✓ Replenishing KS2 accelerated reader books

✓ History man which brought our 'Knights and dragons'   
 topic alive

✓ Halloween & Christmas parties

✓ 'Special visitor' and EYFS and KS1 Christmas gifts

So Far This Academic Year We Have Raised An 
Outstanding 2000 Pounds!

We want to say a big thank you to everyone who has 
supported our PTFA events this term and helped to raise this 
amazing amount of money. We are extremely grateful and 
appreciative of the efforts made by everyone. This support 
means we can enhance provision around school and give 
children even more memorable experiences. 

Thank you also to our members who donate their time and 
effort to go shopping for the 'pop up' shops, Christmas gifts, 
wrapping paper and everything else we need, you really do go 
above and beyond! A big shout out to Mrs Oakley for creating 
some beautiful bows for our amazing Christmas hampers and 
to our wonderful TAs for wrapping them.

Thank you to everyone who continues to support the PTFA 
through the school lottery and the lucky winners who have 
donated their prizes back to school. It is really appreciated.

Do You Fancy Volunteering?
Our PTFA can only be successful with the help and 
support of volunteers and the community. If you feel like 
you would like to join the team or volunteer at an event 
then please get in touch with us via the school office or via 
email to Mrs D Smith - dsmith@trawden.lancs.sch.uk

Halloween Disco & Party

History Man - Knights & Dragons



In 2022. We’re Saving Towards A Number Of 
Things To Enhance Our Forest School

First things first, we’ll be saving for:

✓ A new fabulous mud kitchen for Forest School;   
 perfect for our EYFS to learn and play

✓ A potting station for inside the poly-tunnel so we  
 can grow lots of yummy fruit & vegetables
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PTFA News
Kathryn is our PTFA Chair and is Mum to Luke in YR6 & 
Rebecca in YR2. If you have any suggestion or feedback, 
please pop into school or contact: 
Kstevenson@trawden.lancs.sch.uk

We know how hectic life is but we always welcome new 
members and any help with our fundraising events. 
Grandparents, Aunties, Uncles and Friends are all welcome 
too!

Dates For Your Diary In 2022

✓ Film nights: 7th and 8th February 2022 
 (More details to follow)

✓ Mother's Day Pop-Up shop: 15th and 16th March 2022

It’s Easier Than You Think To Raise Money For The School! 

Turn Your Unwanted Items Into Cash!

Cash for clothes
We can make use of your old clothing
Simply bring any bags of clothes and leave in the shed in the carpark.

'Swap Shop' 
We are asking for donations of Christmas clothes, Halloween costumes and school 
uniform that you no longer need or no longer fit, to be handed into school the first week 
back. We will be holding a 'swap shop' free of charge where you will get to come and 
choose what you would like. Letter to follow with more information once we have 
collected the donations.

Join Our Own School Lottery
Guaranteed ember every week & 40% of ticket sales are donated back to school.

Shop Online And Receive Free Donations
Over 4,000 shops and sites will donate to us when you use Easyfundraising to shop with 
them. Please get involved. Visit:
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/trawdenforestpta/

All That’s Left For Us To Say Is Have A Lovely Christmas 
& All The Best For 2022!


